Garden of Remembrance Blooms
with Vibrant Spring Colors

The sun’s rays are shining a little brighter with each passing
day. The sky is turning a deep blue. The birds’ sweet chirping
is music to the winter-weary. Spring has arrived at the Garden
of Remembrance where thousands of trees, shrubs and flowers
will soon be bursting with the vibrant colors of the season.

Visit and take in the beauty of the present while you honor
the memory of the past. Stroll along paved walkways lined with
maturing trees. Stop and rest for a moment at a comfortable
bench near a garden bed. And experience the serenity of a
quiet countryside setting.

This spring, we invite you to plant the seeds of a new tradition
for your family and community. Make the Garden of Remembrance
the place where you and your family remember your loved
ones for generations to come.

We encourage you to tour the grounds of the Memorial
Park, open Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00
p.m. and Sunday between 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. If youd
like to visit at another time, or wish to meet with a counselor,
simply call to make arrangements.

1o learn more, visit www.gardenofremembrance.org or
contact Sheldon Grosberg ar 301-428-3000.



